
Cherrybrook Technology High School Parents and Citizens Association 

Building Fund 

ABN 88 141 673 059 

The CTHS P&C Association has been endorsed with a Deductible Gift Recipient 
status by the ATO since 1 July 2000. 

The Building Fund was established to provide support for the construction and 
renovations of school buildings. 

School Building Fund donations may be used for the following: 

• Construction of classrooms, buildings, and/or approved permanent structures
• Repairs, painting, plumbing and general maintenance
• Replacing floor coverings
• Heater/Cooler repairs and/or replacement

All the donations to the CTHS P&C Building Fund are fully tax deductible. 

What will the contributions be used for? 

The CTHS P&C has endorsed the following project as its current priority: 

• Renovations and upgrades to the school canteen

• Contribution towards the construction of the new STEM building


